
WELCOME HAWKS!  
 

Welcome to the 2022-23 school year! I hope you enjoyed the summer break. We are 
excited to see everyone again and happy to have new families join us here at HSCS. 
HSCS is an "A" school!  For those of you who are new, I want you to know that you are 
joining a great school. Our teachers and staff are caring professionals who have high 
expectations for all students and all students are provided a top notch educational 
experience. 

 

Additional Parent Information 

• Meet the Teacher is Tuesday, August 9th K-5 12:00 until 1:00 p.m.; 6-8 12:30 until 
1:30 p.m. 

• Car pick up signs and walk up to pick up signs for K-3 students will be available 
during Meet the Teacher.  Make sure to have signs made for anyone who may pick 
up your child from school. 

• School begins Wednesday, August 10th at 7:45 a.m. 
• HSCS is no longer a site that provides free breakfast and lunches to all 

students.  Families may access the online form to apply for free or reduced priced 
breakfast and lunches both from the www.yourchoicefresh.com website directly OR the 
link to the website through an online form in Skyward Family Access.   

• Volunteer applications are online on both the school and district website. 
• If your child will be riding a bus, make sure to check the district website for pick up 

and drop off times 

• K-5 students may not be checked out after 1:30 p.m. M, T, Th, F or after 12:15 on 
Wednesdays.  Teachers are organizing students for their dismissal route, and 
checkouts after these times compromise the safe dismissal routine..   

  
I look forward to a fantastic school year!  

 
Lynn McNeill, Principal 
High Springs Community School 

 

http://www.yourchoicefresh.com/

